
 
 
 
 
 

This letter is to confirm that the AboveTraining Bloodborne Pathogen for Body Art 
course meets the Arkansas Department of Health requirement for body artists to receive Blood 
Borne Pathogen training.  
 
If there are any questions or concerns, please contact Katie Wirges at 501-280-4497.   
 
 
Thank you,  
 

 
Katie Wirges, R.S.  
Environmental Health Specialist– Body Art Program 
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